
February 18, 2021

Re: House Bill No. 2332, 3rd Party Application Senders; NEUTRAL; WRITTEN 
TESTIMONY ONLY

TO: Honorable Chair Rep. Blake Carpenter, Honorable Vice Chair Rep. Emil Bergquist, 
Ranking Minority Member Rep. Vic Miller and members of the House Election 
Committee:

Please clarify the proposed new section (k); (1),(2),(3),(4).  Should it be added that 
County Election Offices and other Kansas and County Government Agencies do not 
need to add (4)  “Disclosure:  This is not a government mailing.  It is from a private 
individual or organization.”?

We don't see where there is any exception for when a County Election Office, or a 
Kansas or a county government agency would send an Application for a Mailed Ballot to
a voter, whether it's the only item that is being sent, or in a packet with other 
government forms or information.

Please consider the wording of this bill and the impact on Kansas Government mailings.

Respectfully,

Teresa Briggs and Cille King, Co-Presidents
League of Women Voters of Kansas


